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Medicare Open Enrollment 

Period 
You can make changes to your Medicare coverage each 

year during Medicare’s Open Enrollment Period, which 

runs October 15 to December 7. Around September, 

you will start to receive notices with information about 

any changes to your coverage for the coming year. It is 

important to read and understand these notices so that 

you can decide if your coverage will continue to meet 

your needs or if you should change it 

Take action:  
1. Review any notices you receive from Medicare or 

your plan. Make note of any changes that will affect 

you in 2019. Contact your State Health Insurance 

Assistance Program (SHIP) if you have any 

questions about these notices. SHIP counselors 

provide unbiased counseling to help you understand 

and assess your Medicare options.  

2. If you are unhappy with plan changes, you can look 

for a new plan. You can change your plan during 

Medicare’s Open Enrollment and your new 

coverage starts on January 1, 2019.    

3. Contact your Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP) if you 

suspect plan marketing violations or enrollment 

fraud. For example, contact your SMP if you 

receive a notice but are not sure if it is from your 

plan or not.     

Please call Jessica to schedule your 

appointment with a SHIP counselor. We 

will be having a Medicare Open 

Enrollment event on 

Monday, November 19th at Forand 

Tuesday, November 20th at Pell 

You must schedule an appointment! 
 

Pell Manor Bazaar  

Saturday, November 

17th 

From 9-4 
 

 

Aime J Forand Bazaar 

Saturday, November 

10th  

from 9-4  
 
 

Karen will be collecting rents 

at 

Pell 

 On  
Monday November 5th, 2018 

8:30-11:30am 

 

 



 

 
 

 

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

        

 

Fun Facts: 
• In 1916, Germany became the 

first country to officially adopt 

Daylight Saving Time. It was 

born out of an effort to 

conserve coal during World 

War I, and Britain, along with 

many other European nations, 

was quick to follow the 

Germans’ lead. It wasn’t until 

1918 that the time change 

spread to the United States. 

• The correct spelling is daylight 

saving time and not daylight 

savings time, as is commonly 

believed.  

• In the United States, daylight 

saving time is not observed in 

Hawaii, American Samoa, 

Guam, Puerto Rico, the Virgin 

Islands, the Commonwealth of 

Northern Mariana Islands, and 

Arizona. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tenant Association Meeting 

Forand November 19th, @ 1pm 

Pell November 19th, @ 6pm 

 

 MONDAY NIGHT BINGO  

at FORAND  

DOORS OPEN AT 4:30 

BINGO STARTS AT 5:30. 

BINGO!!! 
 

Happy Birthday! 

Joy Gabriele 

Donna Costa 

Joe LanCellotti 

David Haskins 

Raymond Spardello

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get Well Soon  

Pat Croce 

Josie Raso 

Steve DiBenedetto 

Don’t forget to change your 

clocks on Sunday November 

4th at 2am for the end of Day 

Light Saving time. 

  


